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Use of a Cooperative Contract for the Purchase of a Forklift (Addition) for the Transportation
Department (Citywide)

Transportation is requesting a forklift for use at the East Mesa Service Center.  Currently,
Transportation staff will use a forklift from either Fleet Services or the Warehouse, when needed, but
demand for the use of a forklift by all three areas has significantly increased, creating a need to add a
forklift.

The Fleet Services and Transportation Departments, and Purchasing recommend authorizing the
purchase using the State of Arizona cooperative contract with Arnold Machinery for $38,417.16.  This
purchase is funded by the Local Streets Fund.
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